
     Thursday Lunch Bunch 

 

If your child is enrolled in the Thursday Early Lunch 
Program, as a reminder, there is no early lunch session 
the first week of school.  Early lunch will start on 
Thursday, September 12th. 

 

For the Thursday early session, you may bring your child at 11:10, unless it is 
raining.  In that case, please wait and arrive at 11:45, when the children from the 
morning classes should be gone, thus allowing room for the afternoon children 
to be inside.  It is against the fire code and the licensing law to have both the 
morning and afternoon classes inside at the same time.  If it is raining and you 
arrive at 11:10 we have to ask you to come back at 11:45 as our policy states, no 
exceptions.  Please remember to send a nutritious lunch and avoid sweets or 
any sugary desserts. 

If you are informed about other children having food allergies or sensitivities, we 
appreciate your cooperation in refraining from sending foods that would affect 
your child’s classmates. (See Nutrition Policy section of Policy Information.)  
Except for rainy days, if you are running late and arrive after 11:45, please plan 
to feed your child lunch before bringing him/her to school.  The other lunch 
bunch children will have finished eating and will be involved in activities by that 
time.  

Please note that the last week for early lunch days is the week of May 4th. There 
are no extended day programs the last week of school. 

Thank you very much! 

Rich, Jo and Wendy 


